
 

 

 

 

 

 
             HALLOWEEN 2020..... 
             SPOOKY SPECTACULAR!  
 

 

Halloween is not cancelled at CDA! 

Join us for our first 

"Spooky Spectacular" 

Halloween performance!! 

(socially distanced & outside, of course! ) 
 
 

Mark your calendar for the week 

Saturday, October 24th - Friday, October 30th 

Each day we will have an 

outside performance at 5:30pm 

(in lieu of classes) 
 
 

So instead of attending your regular class 

we will have a Halloween performance  

outside in the CDA parking lot. 
 

Dancers can wear any costume they would like 

 (must be appropriate)for the Halloween Spectacular! 
 

 

 
 

 

 


